
March 11, 2005

Mr. D. A. Grissette
Vice President
Southern Nuclear Operating
  Company, Inc.
Post Office Box 1295
Birmingham, Alabama 35201-1295

SUBJECT: VOGTLE ELECTRIC GENERATING STATION, UNITS 1 AND 2  –
CORRECTION LETTER FOR AMENDMENT NOS. 134 AND 113,
RESPECTIVELY, FOR AMENDMENT ELIMINATING HYDROGEN
RECOMBINERS AND HYDROGEN MONITORS (TAC NOS. MC3228
AND MC3229)

Dear Mr. Grissette:

By letter dated March 7, 2005, the Commission issued Amendment No. 134 to Facility
Operating License No. NPF-68 and Amendment No. 113 to Facility Operating License No.
NPF-81 for the Vogtle Electric Generating Plant, Units 1 and 2, respectively.  The amendments
eliminated the requirements associated with hydrogen recombiners and hydrogen monitors.  

During a review of the amendment package, it was noted that the cover letter contained a
typographical error, specifically, the cover letter stated that the amendment was being issued
for Facility Operating Licenses NPF-2 and NPF-8, for the Joseph M. Farley Nuclear Plant,
Units 1 and 2.  The cover letter should have stated that the letter contained Amendment
No. 134 to Facility Operating License No. NPF-68 and Amendment No. 113 to Facility
Operating License No. NPF-81 for the Vogtle Electric Generating Plant, Units 1 and 2,
respectively.  The typographical error was limited to the cover letter and did not affect any of the
license pages or the safety evaluation contained in the amendment package.  We apologize for
any confusion this may have caused.

Sincerely,

/RA/

Christopher Gratton, Sr. Project Manager, Section 1
Project Directorate II
Division of Licensing Project Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Docket Nos. 50-424 and 50-425

cc w/encls:  See next page
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Vogtle Electric Generating Plant, Units 1 & 2

cc:

Mr. N. J. Stringfellow
Manager, Licensing
Southern Nuclear Operating Company, Inc.
P.O. Box 1295
Birmingham, AL 35201-1295

Mr. Skip Kitchens, General Manager
Vogtle Electric Generating Plant
Southern Nuclear Operating Company, Inc.
P.O. Box 1600
Waynesboro, GA  30830

Mr. Jeffrey T. Gasser
Executive Vice President
Southern Nuclear Operating Company, Inc.
P.O. Box 1295
Birmingham, AL  35201-1295

Mr. Steven M. Jackson
Senior Engineer - Power Supply
Municipal Electric Authority of Georgia
1470 Riveredge Parkway, NW
Atlanta, GA  30328-4684

Mr. Reece McAlister
Executive Secretary
Georgia Public Service Commission
244 Washington St., SW
Atlanta, GA  30334

Mr. Harold Reheis, Director
Department of Natural Resources
205 Butler Street, SE, Suite 1252
Atlanta, GA  30334

Attorney General
Law Department
132 Judicial Building
Atlanta, GA  30334

Mr. Laurence Bergen
Oglethorpe Power Corporation
2100 East Exchange Place
P.O. Box 1349
Tucker, GA  30085-1349

Arthur H. Domby, Esquire
Troutman Sanders
NationsBank Plaza
600 Peachtree Street, NE
Suite 5200
Atlanta, GA  30308-2216

Resident Inspector
Vogtle Plant
8805 River Road
Waynesboro, GA  30830

Office of the County Commissioner
Burke County Commission
Waynesboro, GA  30830


